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Summer Passenger Traffic: Mild Slowdown in July   
 

BURBANK, Calif., September 12th, 2023 — Passenger numbers in July 
2023 were just below July 2022 totals.  
 
          July 2022 July 2023 Percentage difference 
 

547,197 passengers 
 

533,107 passengers 
 

-2.57% 

 
This follows a 1% decrease in June 2023, compared to June 2019.  
 
Commercial airline operations decreased 4%, and general aviation 
operations were down 12% from July 2022 levels. Total air cargo was 
down 6.6%.  
 
The top three airlines in July 2023 based on passenger count were: 
Southwest Airlines (330,471); Alaska Airlines (68,140); and Avelo Airlines 
(40,754).  
 
More information on the July passenger statistics is available here:  
 
https://www.hollywoodburbankairport.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Stats-
7-2023-v2.pdf 
 

 

Hollywood Burbank Airport (BUR) is owned and operated by the Burbank-Glendale-
Pasadena Airport Authority, a joint powers agency created in 1977 between the Cities 
of Burbank, Glendale and Pasadena. More information can be found on the airport’s 
website, www.HollywoodBurbankAirport.com, and on the airport’s Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram feeds. 
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